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PROFIT WARNING 
 

This announcement is made by the Company pursuant to Rule 13.09 of the Listing Rules. 
 
The Board wishes to inform the shareholders of the Company and potential investors that 
the Group is expected to record a loss for the six months ended 30 June 2010 as compared 
to a profit for the six months ended 30 June 2009. 
 
Shareholders of the Company and potential investors should exercise caution when 
dealing in the shares of the Company. 
 
This announcement is made by Sino-Tech International Holdings Limited (the 
“Company”, together with its subsidiaries the “Group”) pursuant to Rule 13.09 of the 
Rules Governing the Listing of Securities on The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited 
(the “Listing Rules”). 
 
The board of directors (the “Board”) of the Company wishes to inform the shareholders 
of the Company and potential investors that the Group is expected to record a loss for the 
six months ended 30 June 2010 as compared to a profit for the six months ended 30 June 
2009 which is expected to be mainly due to the amortisation of intangible assets and the 
imputed interest cost of convertible notes (which were not present for the six month 
ended 30 June 2009).  
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The amortisation of intangible assets and the imputed interest cost of convertible notes 
arise as a result of accounting treatment under the provisions of the applicable accounting 
standards and are of non-cash nature. The Board considers that the financial position of 
the Group remains satisfactory, although the Board does not expect substantial profit 
contribution from the logistics business for the six months ended 30 June 2010. 
 
As the Company is still in the process of finalising the interim results of the Group, the 
information contained in this announcement is only based on a preliminary assessment by 
the Board with reference to the management accounts of the Group and on the 
information available for the time being, but not on any data or information audited or 
reviewed by the auditor of the Company. Financial information and other details of the 
Group will be disclosed in the interim results announcement of the Group for the six 
months ended 30 June 2010.  
 
Shareholders of the Company and potential investors should exercise caution when 
dealing in the shares of the Company. 
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